
 

 

September 28, 2021  
  

 

TOMORROW: State health secretary, officials to give  
COVID-19 update 

 
 

SANTA FE – David R. Scrase, M.D., Acting Cabinet Secretary of the New Mexico 
Department of Health, Deputy Secretary Laura Parajón, M.D. and Christine Ross, 
M.D., NMDOH State Epidemiologist, will host a remote news conference 
tomorrow afternoon to provide an update on the state’s efforts to address COVID-
19.  
 

WHAT: Remote news conference with Acting Cabinet Secretary David Scrase, 
M.D., Deputy Secretary Laura Parajón, M.D., and Christine Ross, M.D., State 
Epidemiologist.  
 

WHEN: Wednesday, September 29nd at 2pm  
 

The news conference will be streamed live on the NMDOH Facebook page.  
 

Members of the media will be able to participate remotely. If you would like the 
opportunity to ask questions, please RSVP to hannah.long@state.nm.us with your 
name and media affiliation and “RSVP” in the subject or body of the email. After 
your RSVP is received, you will receive more information about how to participate. 
If you have specific questions about the state’s epidemiological reports, please 
submit them to Hannah Long today.  
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NMDOH 
 

Matt Bieber, Communications Director | Matt.Bieber@state.nm.us | (505) 470-2290  
 
 

The Department of Health works to promote health and wellness, improve health 
outcomes, and deliver services to all New Mexicans. As New Mexico’s largest state 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eF6_q25NFWYkxmUNKNDPfLYGPsxTue_u6fSVV6EPCLb-4VYg4Hx_TJ1WnIpWnbxigCm-5Fzr4RlgQXNbpomX0GAPvU-HI61u1llv6iZgGf1lJvvcutYciFW0B6gu5G5btFMgTdTbL9HDfO1nQq81QA==&c=wdWk99iRV3I7XOattYzrbz_Yf4rQEoSmSAbTm82ynZkog7bi2c2twA==&ch=xmwUECCk5wV43HpPTaQYpIEg716OISgpipLTr5Lw5hHWlXr43cQHSQ==
mailto:hannah.long@state.nm.us
mailto:Matt.Bieber@state.nm.us


agency, DOH offers public health services in all 33 counties and collaborates with 
23 Native American tribes, Pueblos and nations.  

 

 


